
 
  

  

 

 

From: C K 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: Covid-19 vaccines requirement for NV college students 
Date: Thursday, August 19, 2021 6:03:24 PM 

Oppose mandatory Covid-19 vaccines for our Nevada college 
students. Our students deserve to maintain 
their constitutionally guaranteed right to say "no" to drugs for any 
reason. It is a violation of Nuremberg Code to force anyone to 
participate in a medical experiment (and with non-FDA approved drugs, 
these vaccines qualify as experimental). It is a violation of the 1st 
amendment to require anyone to violate his or her religious beliefs in 
order to participate in society and especially at publicly-funded schools. 
They are old enough to make their own decision about this without 
outside interference and pressure, respect that right!  Thank you. 
Craig and Katherine Kennington 


